Sent: 04 February 2020 14:29

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2020/0117/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Ms Walsh

The Greater London Archaeological Advisory Service (GLAAS) gives advice on archaeology and planning.
Our advice follows the National Planning Policy Framework (NPPF) and the GLAAS Charter.

I note and agree with the applicant's statement with respect to condition 56 (archaeology).

Team Leader (GLAAS)
Greater London Archaeological Advisory Service
Historic England, 4th floor, Cannon Bridee House, 25 Dowgate Hill, London EC4R 2YA

We help people understand, enjoy and value the historic environment, and protect it for the future. Historic
England is a public body, and we champion everyone’s heritage, across England.

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views
of Historic England unless specifically stated. If you have received it in error, please delete it from your
system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor act
in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. Please read our
full privacy policy (https://www.historicengland. org uk/terms/privacy-cookies/) for more information.

Sent: 23 January 2020 14:11

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for Planning Application Application: 2020/0117/P
One of yours I believe - Kings Cross Central

Assistant Archaeology Advisor (GLAAS)

Regions Group: London and South East



Historic England | 4th floor, Cannon Bridge House | 25 Dowgate Hill | London EC4R 2Y A Direct Dial:
0207 973 3242 Mobile: 07789 928 817

We will always store your personal details securely. We collect data that you provide to us and only ever
collect the information we need in order to carry out our statutory purposes and that helps us to deliver and
improve our services. We will only share personal data when we are required to by law or with carefully
selected partners who work for us. If you would like to know more or understand your data protection
rights, please take a look at our Privacy and Cookies Policy

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2020/0117/P

From: Walsh, Jennifer [mailto:Jennifer Walsh@Camden.gov.uk]

Sent: 16 January 2020 14:42

To: Glaas

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2020/0117/P

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL: do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the
sender and were expecting the content to be sent to you Please find attached Consultee letter for
PlanningApplication application 2020/0117/PY531759This e-mail may contain information which is
confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If
you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new
Privacy Notice here<http://www.camden. gov.uk/privacystatement™> which tells you how we store and
process the data we hold about you and residents.




